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January 15,2009

To Whom It May Concern:

We, the elders at the Eddyville Church of Christ, are appreciative of Jerrie
and Gail Barber. The time spent with us was beneficial in helping the
congregation to understand that working together can bring great results for
God's Kingdom. Jerrie's classes were helpful to the leaders and their
wives in working with the challenges of day to day direction ofthe church.

Learning to Love My Friends and God's Great Servants gave us helpful
suggestions to lead more effectively. It also gave other class members a
glimpse of what is involved in leadership.

We recommend the interim ministry to any congregation that is willing to
participate and wanting to leam to serve more effectively in the work of the
Lord. Jerrie and Gail's experience are unmatched in this work and we
believe they are prepared to teach and work effectively wherever they go.
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